
 

A Day with the Gospel of Mark 
 

 

 

Thursday, November 12, 2020     9:30 AM – 4:00 PM 

Sister Mary Hugh Mauldin, RSM 

Join us as we study the earliest Gospel written and the shortest.  In the Church’s lectionary cycle 

of readings, 2020-2021 is the year of Mark.  This Gospel focuses primarily on the suffering Son of 

God.  Mark is quick to point out who Jesus is and why He came.  Everything in Mark builds to 

show us that Jesus came to give His life that we might know who God is and who we are.    

Space is limited, so pre-registration required. 

Sr. Mary Hugh is a member of the Mercy Sisters community in Belmont, NC, and is a popular 

speaker in our area.  She has degrees in Math Education from NC State, an MA in Theology from 

St. Bonaventure University and a graduate certificate in Liturgy from St. Joseph College. 

Cost:  No charge, but donations accepted.   

 

Registration for A Day with the Gospel of Mark 

Name________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Return to: The Oratory: Center for Spirituality, P O Box 11586, Rock Hill, SC 29731 

or register at 

oratorycenter@gmail.com    OR 

https://rockhilloratory.org/events/a-day-with-the-gospel-of-mark/   

mailto:oratorycenter@gmail.com

